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The first two weeks of April were occupied with teaching new members and to introduce them to street 

witnessing. We could send one girl for training in Germany, and she will develop soon into a strong and 

active member. 

 

In the middle of the month we sent a girl as our first missionary to the third university town in Finland, 

with 5,000 students. 

 

In order to have more of a financial base we increased our cleaning work and changed our time-table to 

be more efficient. 

 

On Sundays we work physically, too, and use the second half of the day for studying, because in the week 

we almost have no time. We also introduced a daily 10-minutes gymnastics to give our body more 

strength and stamina. 

 

At the first of May we are starting a new 40-day condition, that is to go to the Holy Ground at noon and to 

pray there for half an hour before going street witnessing. We all enjoy this condition very much, and are 

thankful for having such a wonderful place for praying. 

 

In the next weeks we try our best to find many spiritual babies quickly, as the universities are closing 

soon and the students are going abroad for the summer months. 

 

 

 


